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June 2, 2011 - The Leonard Chamber of Commerce was recently given an office inside the
Leonard branch of American Bank of Texas to use. The officers and directors are making
headway in getting it set up, and hope to have a volunteer to work in the office a few days a
week. American Bank has been generous enough to let the Chamber use a desk and cabinet
that is already in place and the Chamber has purchased a computer and chair. There is,
however, a need for office supplies, such as pens, paper, paper clips, tape, staplers, staples,
copy paper, file folders, scissors, waste basket, etc. Anybody from the community wishing to
donate to the Chamber office may contact Penny Edwards at 903-587-3373. All donations are
much appreciated.
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